RRE PTO Newsletter – March Edition

Annual Potluck & Silent Auction

The 4th Annual Potluck and Silent Auction was a SUCCESS. We were able to raise over \$2200, had over 60 auction items donated (including baskets), and had over 30 families, plus teachers, staff, and admin in attendance! This is a great fundraiser and such a wonderful community event. The food was amazing with the 1st prize potluck winner taking home a \$50 Visa card. We even had the oh so amazing Leah Giordano, 5th grade, provide an evening of live fabulous music.

Thank you to the awesome committee who put this together, Melissa Leekley, Ashli Maldonado, Paula Graham, Brittney Shiner, Lydia Goodland and Sven Gaskins. These folks worked super hard to make sure everything went smoothly and that everyone had a good time. Also, a huge thank you to everyone who donated auction items, who helped set up and clean up, and who simply came to enjoy the night.

Spirit Wear

We will be selling Spirit Wear and reloadable King Soopers cards during both conference days, March 14 and 15th. Take a moment to stop by, say hi, and check out our Spirit Wear collection.

We accept cash, check and credit.

Ice Cream Social

The PTO will be serving ice cream on Wednesday, March 14, from 4-6p just because it's fun. The Book Fair and Student Led conferences will also be happening during this time so please come grab a yummy treat on your way in or out! This is a **free** event and will be available while supplies last.

ICE CREAM SOCIAL



Upcoming Dates

March 12-16: STUCO Spirit Week

March 13 6:00pm: PTO Meeting 6pm

March 14, 15 4:00-7:30pm: Student Led Conferences

March 14 4:00-6:00pm: Ice Cream Social

March 19-23: No School: Spring Break

April 6: STUCO Spring Dance

April 10 6:00pm: PTO Meeting

May 7-11: Teacher Appreciation Week

May 8: 6:00pm: PTO Meeting

May 17: 4:00-5:30: PTO Sponsored Book Swap

May 24: Kona Ice Truck ~ after school

Follow Us on Facebook: Rock Ridge PTO

Page 1 of 2

More Important News

Rock Ridge Run

We are beginning to build our committee for the 2018 Rock Ridge Run. If you have thoughts or ideas on how to make our biggest fundraiser of the year better, we would love to hear from you! Please contact Lydia Goodland at lydiag83@gmail.com if you would like to take part.

Cash Corner

Approved grant requests for February:



- 6th grade: \$300 to commission Ms. Kathy Smith to make
 6 half sheet cakes
- Mr. Rasavage: \$60 for class newsletter for parents.
- Mr. Rasavage: \$343.85 for 65 shirts for the Green Team.
- Mrs. Guthrie: \$79 for class newsletter for parents.
- Library: \$160; The library will be purchasing books from the Book
 Fair for new books for classroom libraries

King Soopers Cards

Shop at King Soopers? Get a pre-loaded King Soopers card to purchase groceries, coffee, even gas! When used, 5% of your purchases come back to benefit Rock Ridge. If you need a reloadable King Soopers card, please contact any of our PTO Board Member s

Box Tops



Box Tops will be cutting a check in April for all Box Tops that have been submitted since October. We would like to do one last submission this week so please have

ALL Box Tops you have available sent in with your teacher's name on the baggie by Wednesday.

March is the month for Kindie and Preschool for their Box Top class competition. Don't forget!! The all school competition will end at the end of April!

Board Members

President

Lydia Goodland lydiag83@gmail.com

Vice President

Heather Giordano heather.m.giordano@gmail.com

Secretary

Ashli Maldonado ashli.maldonado@live.com

Treasurer

Amber Karas smithan21@hotmail.com

Fundraising Coordinator

Tanya Headdy tanyaheaddy@gmail.com

Communication Ligisons

Shannon DiCamillo shannon.diCamillo@dcsdk12.org

Janet Bortot janet.bortot@dcsdk12.org

Follow Us on Facebook: Rock Ridge PTO

Page 2 of 2